
 

 

26th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Grounds Force Day 

 

Now that Autumn is here, we once again have some tidying to do in the school sensory garden 

in preparation for the school year ahead including the clearing of the planting beds and taming 

of some areas that have had a growth spurt over the summer. We have been greatly supported 

in the past by parent volunteers and families on our ground force days and would welcome any 

support once again with completing this project on Saturday 19th October 9.30 a.m. -12.30 

p.m.   

 

In addition, there will be other gardening and tidying jobs that will be undertaken on this day – 

it would be great to get the site ready for the coming winter months. 

 

Refreshments will be provided for the event and therefore it is helpful for us to know numbers 

in advance if possible. If you feel that you are able to help with this work then please could you 

email Mrs Humphreys b.humphreys@manor-junior.hants.sch.uk or pop into the office at the 

beginning or end of the day just so we know the numbers of adults and children attending.  If 

you are able to attend with a wheelbarrow, weeding equipment, spade etc, this would be 

particularly useful.  Unfortunately we need all children to be accompanied by an adult so that 

we have appropriate supervision. 

 

Thank you in advance. 

 

Mrs C Findlay 

Headteacher 
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